
 

 

 

INTERIM RESULTS 2018 DATE & 
INVESTOR WEBCAST DETAILS 
 

Vector will be announcing its half year financial results for the six months ended 31 December 2017 

on Wednesday, 28 February 2018. 

 

We invite stakeholders to listen to our results presentation which will be held at 10.30am (NZ time) 

and broadcast via live webcast. 

 

A presentation and live audio of the half year results announcement will be broadcast via a webcast. 
 
A link to register for the webcast is now available at https://www.vector.co.nz/investors/reports  
 
We recommend that you visit the test site prior to 28 February to ensure you are able to view the page 
before it goes live.  
 
At the end of the webcast, invited analysts and media will be able to ask questions. Shareholder 
questions will be addressed at Vector’s Annual General Meeting.  
 
The webcast, presentation and a transcript of the presentation will be made available on 
www.vector.co.nz/investors/reports.  

 

ENDS 

 

About Vector 

 

Vector is New Zealand’s leading multi-network infrastructure company which delivers energy and communication 

services to more than one million homes and businesses across the country. 

 

Vector is listed on the New Zealand Stock Exchange with ticker symbol VCT.  Our majority shareholder, with 

voting rights of 75.1%, is Entrust (formerly Auckland Energy Consumer Trust). 

 

For further information, visit www.vector.co.nz 
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